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SUBJECT:
Use of Drinking Fountains   

As an initial response to COVID-19, the guidance from health agencies included recommendations to discontinue the use of public water fountains. At this time, given several key findings, it is staff for schools to resume use of drinking fountains, if a school has not previously done so. The initial concerns resulting in the closure of drinking fountains included the possibility the COVID virus itself thrived in water, possible common touch surfaces serving as a source of exposure and having students gathering in lines to use fountains thereby creating a period of possible exposure. 

As of this time, studies have demonstrated the virus does not thrive in water and is not a source of exposure. There have also been studies that demonstrate this virus is not highly transmittable through common touch. Finally, with respect to students gathering around fountains, the focus on social distancing is being relaxed, with the focus rather on being able to identify ill students and having them remain home. 

With the reopening of school for the new school year and if your school will be resuming the use of drinking fountains since the start of the pandemic, it is extremely important that proper steps are taken to ensure the drinking water is safe and free of containments, as well as making sure the fountains themselves are thoroughly cleaned. It is also imperative to ensure that with returning the fountains to use, the facility staff understands the importance of keeping the units clean on a daily basis. 
For more information on properly reopening drinking fountains following a shutdown of the fountains, including the lack of use over the summer months, go to Reopening Buildings After Prolonged Shutdown or Reduced Operation (cdc.gov) for step by step guidance on the proper procedures. 

For more information you can refer to the following reference materials: 
Water Safety | Food and Nutrition Service (usda.gov)
Turn on the tap! School drinking water access in COVID and beyond – CSBA Blog
This guidance shall remain in effect till further notice. 

� EMBED Word.Picture.8 ���








Drinking Fountains – Resumption of Use  

8/24/2022

0
(  Page 2

[image: image2.wmf]_1182679928.doc
[image: image1.png]






